
Recording  Released  of  “Best
Practices  for  Launching  a
Software Development Project”
The Prinz Law Office is pleased to announce that the recording
of the recent presentation by Tech Business Lawyer Kristie
Prinz on “Best Practices for Launching a Software Development
Project”  is  now  available  at  this  link:  
https://theprinzlawoffice.vhx.tv/products/best-practices-for-a

-software-development-project. 

Kristie Prinz, Imran Alavi to
Present on “Best Practices on
How  to  Launch  a  Software
Development Project”
If you are a ProVisors member with a goal of launching your
own software product, then please plan to attend a special
virtual presentation + networking event on Wednesday, March 19
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at 4 p.m. PT: “Best Practices on How to Launch a Software
Development Project.” The presentation will address what you
need  to  know  to  get  started  with  launching  your  software
development project. Attendance at this event is limited to
ProVisors  members  only.  The  event  is  intended  for  anyone
having  software  development  aspirations  without  specific
software development experience. It is anticipated to be the
first of a series of similar events for ProVisors members with
software  development  aspirations.  To  register  to  attend,
please sign up at this link.
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Most  Early-Stage  Development
Projects Overlook the Need to
Procure  a  Copyright
Assignment
If you are like most early stage software companies, you will
complete your next development project without ever asking for
or  procuring  a  copyright  assignment.   The  Silicon  Valley
Software Law Blog explored this issue in the blog post linked
below:

http://www.siliconvalleysoftwarelaw.com/copyright-assignmentso
verlookedinmostdevelopmentprojects
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